
Friday, September 21st:  No School, Staff Development 

Tuesday, September 25th:  7th Grade Parent Meeting, 6:00PM—7:00PM, Activity Center 

Tuesday, September 25th:  All School Open House, 7:00PM— 8:15PM  

October 5th—7th:  Western Catholic Union Garage Sale, 5923 W. Irving Park Rd.  (see back for more info) 

Monday, October 8th:  No School:  Columbus Day 

Wednesday, October 10th:  Picture Retake Day 

Friday, October 19th:  No School:  Parent Teacher Conferences 

Important Reminder / Health Records: 

Health records are due!  Please turn these in as soon as possible to avoid exclusion.   

Students entering Kindergarten needed updated eye, dental, and health exams.   

Students entering 2nd grade needed updated dental exams.   

Students entering 6th grade needed updated health exams/immunizations, as well as an updated dental exam. 

Please contact the office with any questions. 

After School Dance Classes:  After School Dance classes for Grades 3-8 will start tomorrow, Friday September 14.  Stay tuned 
for information on classes for Grades K-2, which will be on future Thursdays. 
 

Family Index Form:  Enclosed in this week’s folder is the Family Index Form.  This form lists all the parent contact infor-
mation, and emergency contact information.  It is vital that each family have this form on file in the office. 
 

Thank You:  Thank you to the many people who donated items and time to Sunday’s Back to School Celebration!  It was 
great to see so many parents and students attend Family Mass and our celebration! 
 

Health Records:  If you have not yet turned in your required physical/immunization records  to the office (Grades K, 6, and 
all new students), you will receive a letter in today’s folder.  Records must be received by October 1 in order to avoid exclusion.   
Please contact the office with any questions.
 

Uniform Reminder:  Please remember to wear the correct uniform to school!  Pants, blouses, sweaters, and ties must be 
the ones purchased through SchoolBelles.  Jeggings or other tight-fitting pants are NOT allowed.  Shoes must also be closed-toe 
dress shoes:  Gym shoes are ONLY allowed on gym days! (except Preschool).  Out of uniform notices will be given out:   A deten-
tion will be issued after 3 infractions.  Please also remember that hair should NOT be dyed!  Please refer to pages 34-35 of the 
Family/Student Handbook for further clarification. 
 

7th Grade Parent Meeting:  There will be a Parent Meeting for 7th Grade Parents on Tuesday, September 25th.  Important  
information concerning High Schools will be discussed. 
 

Raffle Tickets:  Don’t forget:   Ticket stubs are due back by Friday, October 12th. 
 

Baby Bulls:  St. Ferdinand School invites parents or caregivers and their children ages 6 months to three years to join us for 

Baby Bulls. This is an opportunity for you and your little one to enjoy social interaction in a child-friendly environment in our 

school.  Child must be accompanied by a parent or caregiver over the age of 18.  Baby Bulls meets on Tuesdays.   

Save the Date:  Save the date for Western Catholic Union Garage Sale!  There will be lots of new and slightly used items 
available at great prices.   Please see the back of this newsletter. 
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      We collect BoxTops!  Please turn them in to your teacher or the office!  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Garage Sale! 

 

Western Catholic Union will be sponsoring a Garage Sale on  

October 5th, 6th, and 7th, at 5923 W. Irving Park Rd. in the rear garage.   

All proceeds will benefit St. Ferdinand School.  Anyone wishing to donate any useable 

items or time can contact Phil at 773-469-9293.  Western Catholic Union will be 

matching a portion of the money raised.  The hours will be: 

October 5th and October 6th:  8:00AM – 5:00PM 

October 7th:  9:00AM – 4:00AM 

This is a good way to meet other parents and a great way to help a very good school 

financially.  Remember our Catholic Schools are expensive to run, so let’s do all we can 

to keep them going.  Please do not hesitate to call Phil at Western Catholic Union if you 

have any questions:  (773) 469-9293  

 

Western Catholic Union 

www.wculife.org 
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